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Minutes 

Williamsburg Board of Selectmen 

April 3, 2018 
 

The members of the Board of Selectmen met in special session on Tuesday, April 3, 2018, at 

5:00 p.m. at the town office.   
 

Present:  William Sayre, David Mathers and Denise Banister 

Also present:  Fran Goebel (Senior Center), Charlene Nardi (Town Administrator), Eleanor 

Warnock (Administrative Assistant), Marie Westburg (Senior Center Director) 

 

1. Executive session under M.G.L. c. 30A, sec. 21(a) (1) – To discuss the possible discipline or 

dismissal of an employee – Senior Center employee – The chair asked employee Fran Goebel if 

she preferred open session rather than executive session, and she responded that executive 

session was fine.  Motion was made and seconded (DB/DM) to go into executive session 

pursuant to M.G.L. c. 30A, sec. 21(a) (1), to discuss the possible discipline or dismissal of an 

employee.  The chair stated that the Board would not return to open session.  So voted (DB aye, 

DM aye, WS aye).  The Board invited employee Fran Goebel, Senior Center Director Marie 

Westburg, Town Administrator Charlene Nardi and Administrative Assistant Eleanor Warnock 

to stay for the executive session.  The Board went into executive session at 5:02 p.m. 

 

 

Approved:     ______________________________________ 

      Clerk 

 


